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Dear Chair Salinas,

We safely use Chlorpyrifos on our farm and need it as part of our pest management toolkit.  Without this compound
we would be looking at potentially catastrophic crop loss until an alternative is found.

I ask you to oppose HB 4109 and allow the regulatory process at ODA to move forward.

Sincerely,

Hans Coon




